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                                                                                       News Release

On 05-27-2023 at 11:46pm, Sheboygan County Emergency Dispatched received a call reference an individual shot in the 300 block of N. Milwaukee St. Officers from the Plymouth Police Department and Sheboygan County Sheriff’s Department responded to the location. On arrival, responding officers located two victims suffering from gunshot wounds. One victim was transported to an area hospital for treatment of their injuries and later released. The second victim was located deceased by responding officers inside the residence.
The Plymouth Police Department is the lead agency in this ongoing investigation. Based on preliminary information, this appears to be a domestic situation. Both involved individuals knew each other, and there is no indication of any ongoing threat to the public.

The identity of the deceased victim will not be released at this time, pending notification of next of kin.
The Plymouth Police Department is continuing to investigate the situation, and anyone with information is asked to contact Investigator Paul Wagner at 920-893-6541
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